Shabbat Services and Tu BShevat Lunch with Meyer Drapkin Saturday, Feb. 11, 10 a.m.
Meyer Drapkin will lead Shabbat services on Tu BShevat, Saturday, February 11, at 10 a.m.
Services will be followed by a fruity, nutty Tu BShevat potluck lunch. ALL ARE WELCOME!

Let's celebrate nature, and trees, and fruit, and nuts, and the promise of Spring! Please bring some fruity, nutty, harvesty
dishes to add to our lunch. Well have a big pot of soup, and invite everyone to contribute other delectables to our Shabbat
meal.

RSVPs encouraged, but drop-ins are welcome. Happy Winter, and Happy Halfway to Spring!
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